

ACP Belgium nv Dellestraat 55 3550 HEUSDEN-ZOLDER 13 OKT. 2017

Overpelt, October 2nd 2017

## Very grateful for your donation to MS-Liga Vlaanderen vzw

Dear Sir, Dear Madam

We are very grateful to ACP for its generous donation, and would like to thank you!

Thanks to your solidarity MS-Liga Vlaanderen is able

- to inform our 4.700 members by means of visits, telephone calls, mailings, our magazines MS-Link, WOMS-info (medical-scientific), our websites...
- to support and guide people with MS and their relatives professionally (17 professional social workers) throughout the disease by means of visits, telephone calls, courses, weekends
- to lobby and defend interests of people with MS
- to give direct financial support to those who really need it (based on formal criteria, checked by our social workers)
- to create campaigns and actions to raise awareness about MS
- to initiate and support scientific research

It's through your support that MS-Liga Vlaanderen vzw is able to continue all these activities, concretized in weekends for kids of people with MS, weekends for (disabled) people with MS and their partners, courses, brochures, activities...

Thank you! Thank you!

Thank you!

Kind regards

Liesbeth Poorters

Head of Central Administration

